

Actions from the June, 1999, Interim, HSSG Meeting

1. Jonathan Thatcher -- Ad hoc chair to bring together parties interested in undertaking a fibre survey and form a motion by the end of the week's meeting. **(complete)**
2. Jonathan Thatcher - Place item 'Report from Fibre Survey' on September Agenda. **(complete)**
3. Mr David Law - Configure a reflector for Fibre survey AdHoc. **(complete)**
4. Geoff Thompson -- 'Media AdHoc': Draft acceptable alternative Objective 8 with supporting presentation. (Geoff Thompson) **(complete)**
5. Jonathan Thatcher: Place time on July agenda for report from 'Media' Ad-hoc **(complete)**
6. Jonathan Thatcher - Add consideration of postponed Grow/Muller Objective 6 (Speed) motion to July agenda. **(complete)**
7. Jonathan Thatcher - Add consideration of postponed Grow/Dineen Objective 9 (Distance) motion to July agenda. **(complete)**
8. Jonathan Thatcher - Add consideration of postponed Muller/Taborek motion to July agenda. 'Provide specification for both the single-channel (serial) and multi-channel (L1 Link Aggregation) transmission based scheme' **(complete)**
9. Walter Thirion – Send e-mail to HSSG reflector to invite further participants. **(complete)**
10. David Law – Configure e-mail reflector and web page for this AdHoc **(complete)**
11. **Speed AdHoc – Recommend new speed objective and provide backup presentation material as necessary. (complete)**
12. Del Hanson – Send e-mail to HSSG reflector to invite further participants. **(complete)**
13. David Law – Configure e-mail reflector and web page for the AdHoc **(complete)**
14. **Distance AdHoc – Recommend new media/distance objective and provide backup presentation material as necessary. (complete)**
15. Jonathan Thatcher - Send e-mail to the HSSG reflector listing issues and, where appropriate, the persons with actions to provide presentation. **(complete)**
16. **Paul Bottorff to provide presentation for Wide Area Networks (complete)**
17. **Paul Bottorff to provide presentation on this issue in relation to scrambling at the July meeting (complete)**
18. **Kamran Azadet to provide presentation on Error Correction. (complete)**
19. Jonathan Thatcher – Arrange for Al Widmer to provide a presentation on 8B/10B coding and FEC at July meeting **(complete)**
20. Geoff Thompson to provide a proposal for 802.3 standards in process. **(complete)**
21. Jonathan Thatcher to draft the response to not supporting CSMA/CD in relation to the 5 criteria. **(complete)**